
Superintendents’ Association – NIL with explanation 29 July 2021 

This e-mail has been marked OFFICIAL [PARTNERS] 

Good Afternoon 
 
The Superintendents’ Association of Northern Ireland thank you for the opportunity to respond to 
the attached consultation, however we do not believe this is an area for our association to comment 
on. 
 
Thank you for your offer. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 

Zandra Walker 

Personal Secretary 

Superintendents’ Association of Northern Ireland 

 

 
 

 
Email: SuptAssociation@psni.police.uk  
 
 
The Gate Lodge • PSNI College • Garnerville Road • Belfast • BT4 2NX 
Correspondence Address:  Police Station • 1 Derry Road • Gortmore • Omagh • BT78 5DR 

 
 
 
From: +SM_CO-Justice_SexualTrafficBill 
<JusticeSexualOffencesandTraffickingVictimsBill@niassembly.gov.uk>  
Sent: 28 July 2021 17:07 
To: zSuptAssociation <zSuptAssociation@psni.pnn.police.uk> 
Subject: Call for Evidence - Justice (Sexual Offences and Trafficking Victims) Bill 
 
 
 
Please see attached Call for Evidence on the Justice (Sexual Offences and Trafficking Victims) Bill – 
issued on behalf of the Committee for Justice. 
 
 
 
Committee for Justice 
Northern Ireland Assembly 
Room 345 - Parliament Buildings 
Stormont Estate 
Belfast 
BT4 3XX 
 
JusticeSexualOffencesandTraffickingVictimsBill@niassembly.gov.uk 
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